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Prior to becoming an active member within the Manitoba Volleyball Officials 

Association, a transferring official from another province or territory must provide the 

following documentation: 

 

a)  A letter from their previous R.O.C. indicating: 

 Their current level of certification 

 If they are in good standing within their previous province or territory. 

 

b)   A list of their activity within the past year (verified by the transferring province).  Should 

the above documentation be termed incomplete, insufficient or questionable, then the 

R.O.C. / M.V.O.A. executive will base the officiating level of the transferring referee on 

several critiques done by certified M.V.O.A. evaluators.   The cost of these critiques will be 

equal to the honorarium the transferring referee is to receive. 

 

M.V.O.A. Membership: 

Regardless, this transferring official will not be eligible for upgrading until he/she has officiated in 

Manitoba for a full year and has completed at least twenty (20) matches. 

 
Should the transferring referee be enrolled in a Volleyball Canada upgrading program, be it 

national or international, said referee may continue in program with future expenses to be 

negotiated between the referee and the M.V.O.A. 

 

 


